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To whom it will concern, 

I urge you to vote NO on this additional tax on our fellow Oregonians. Not only does 

this increase prices in an already expensive environment - raising the cost of a 12 

pack of beverages by $0.60, it jeopardizes our VERY successful Bottle Bill.  Please 

look for alternatives to raising the cost of living and breaking something that isn't 

broken already. There's plenty of that going on right now.  Look to the Lottery to fund 

this issue.  Redirect, reprioritize.  

 

Thank you. 


